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Environmental Health 
 
   Your Ref:  

The Responsible Person 
King George V 
Wallows Lane 
Walsall 
West Midlands 
WS2 9BZ 

 Our Ref: WK/202005141 

 Date: 01/04/2020 

 Please ask for: John Harvey 

 Direct Line: 01922 650000 

 E-mail: John.harvey@walsall.gov.u

k 

 
 
Dear  Sir/Madam, 

 
Public Health (Control of Disease) Act 1984 
The Health Protection (Coronavirus, Restrictions) (England) Regulations 
2020 
 
 I write to inform you that an allegation has been received that King George V, 
Wallows Lane, Walsall, West Midlands, WS2 9BZ was operating in a way that 
would contravene the above regulations.  
 
Please could you contact this department using contact the details at the top of 
this letter to confirm that your business has put the necessary measures in 
place to ensure that you are complying with the requirements of the above-
mentioned regulations.  
 
Throughout Walsall random unannounced physical or social media monitoring 
of premises may be carried out by local authority staff or West Midlands Police 
to ensure that the requirements of the legislation are being properly met and 
observed.   
 
This monitoring will take place for the duration of the current regulations or for 
3 months whichever ends sooner. 
 
I appreciate that this is a very difficult and uncertain time for everyone and I 
would signpost you to the latest Government guidance on current restrictions 
in relation to emergency measures in place and advice for businesses, 
employers and employees can be found at:  
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https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/further-businesses-and-
premises-to-close/further-businesses-and-premises-to-close-guidance 
 
I appreciate your cooperation and assistance with this matter.  
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 
John Harvey 
Environmental Health Officer 
 
 
 
 


